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ROAD SAFETY — TRUCK DRIVERS 
875. Hon Dr Steve Thomas to the minister representing the Minister for Road Safety: 
I refer to road safety for our states truck drivers, and I ask: 
(a) what has been the total number and type of road accidents that have taken place on Western Australian 

roads for classes LR, MR, HR, HC and MC for the year to date and over the past five years; 
(b) does the Government has a specific strategy to reduce the number of accidents on Western Australian 

roads for the LR, MR, HR, HC and MC class of vehicles; 
(c) has there been an increase in truck rollover accidents on Western Australian roads in recent years, and, if 

so, what is that increase; and 
(d) what measures have been or will be introduced to reduce the number of truck rollovers on West Australian 

roads? 
Hon Stephen Dawson replied: 
I refer the Honourable Member to Legislative Council Question on Notice 874. 
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